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St. Germain, Dante

From: Diane Dulaney <ddulaney@twc.com>
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 11:43 AM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: Case Number: 21 - Zone 0052

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
Please, please, please do not rezone this from R4 Single Family Residential to PRD Planned Residential Development. Old 
Bardstown Road is already an extremely DANGEROUS traffic nightmare. This once quiet street is busy 24/7 with no 
regard for speed limits. This rezoning will increase traffic dramatically. Please for once take into consideration the 
people that live in this area and not the almighty dollar!!!  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


